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2nd July 2018 
 
Dear Parent 
 

Year 1 visit to Conisbrough Castle on Monday 17th September 2018                      
 

To link with our Year One topic, in September we will be visiting Conisbrough Castle on Monday 
17th September 2018. The children will learn why a castle was built at Conisbrough and its local 
significance. They will also discover the functions and roles of the castle.  Children will enjoy 
hands on experiences investigating artefacts from the past, to discover what life was like in a 
medieval castle. 
 
The cost of the trip is £14.00. The school is unable to support the cost of the visit and the trip will 

only take place if sufficient funds are received.  If your child is eligible for free school meals, 

whether or not they are taken, and your eligibility is recorded by the Local Authority, the school 

may be in a position to offer a small subsidy on the cost of some visits.  Please contact Mr Ridley 

for further details, in confidence prior to returning the reply slip. Please return the reply slip and 

contribution to the school office by Wednesday 18th July 2018.   

Children will need to be dressed in their school uniform along with a waterproof coat suitable for 
the weather and sensible footwear. 
 
Please note your child may have a free packed lunch and drink provided by school or 
alternatively your child may bring a packed lunch from home. Please complete the reply 
slip attached to enable our cook to order the food required. 
 
We will be leaving school at 9.30am by coach and departing from the castle at approximately 
2.30pm. We estimate being back at school by 3.00pm, please collect your child from their 
classrooms at this time. 
 
If your child does not follow school procedures or fails the behaviour system then they will not be 
taking part in this visit. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs J Campbell 
Executive Headteacher 

 
 
 
 



 

 

 
Year 1 visit to Conisbrough Castle Reply Slip 

 
 
I give permission for my child _______________________ Class _____________________to visit 
Conisbrough Castle on Monday 17th September 2018. 
 
I enclose contribution of £14.00 for the cost of the visit. 
 
My child requires a free school packed lunch.   
 
My child will have a packed lunch from home 
 
 
Signed _______________________ Parent    Date _______________________ 
 
 
Print Name _________________________________ 
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